
 

RCIA for 2020-2021 

If you know of any family members, friends, or co-workers 

interested in becoming Catholic or children over 10 who have not 

received their sacraments yet at this time please contact Yesenia 

Pilar at 517-214-6441. After helping assist with the RCIA team for a 

number of years she is taking leadership this year with the Spanish 

speakers as Veronica Gomez commits more time to taking care of 

her family. There will be an online option for classes as well as the 

possibility of classes in person for those exploring Catholicism 

more deeply and preparing for the sacraments.  

Kevin and Ibeth Kenney (Ortiz) will be leading the English track 

on Zoom during the year on Mondays starting on September 20th. 

Please contact Yesenia in the next week or two because they are 

hoping to start classes within the next month. 

 

  


